
Plain Language Summary for New Source Review (NSR) 
Renewal Certification Application for Air New Source 

Review Permit Number 1498 
 

 
The following summary is provided for this pending air permit application being reviewed 
by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality as required by 30 Texas 
Administrative Code Chapter 39. The information provided in this summary may change 
during the technical review of the application and are not federal enforceable 
representations of the permit application. 

Molson Coors USA LLC (CN605448059) has submitted an application for renewal of 
permit number 1498. The Fort Worth Brewery (RN102649399) produces malt beverages 
at 7001 South Freeway, Fort Worth, Tarrant County. 

This renewal will authorize the continued operation of five boilers and one enclosed biogas 
flare at the Fort Worth Brewery. Molson Coors USA LLC has certified there will be no 
changes to the permit. The following permitted emission rates will remain the same. 

 

 

Pollutant Total Amount Allowed (tons per 
year) 

PM 9.71 

PM10 9.71 

PM2.5 9.71 

SO2 0.87 

NOx 66.52 

CO 108.3 

VOC 7.11 

H2S 0.01 

 
The boilers being renewed continue to minimize emissions by firing pipeline-quality, sweet 
natural gas and/or biogas from the wastewater treatment system containing no more than 
25 parts per million by volume (ppmv) dry hydrogen sulfide (H2S), based on a block 24-
hour average. 
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